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Dear Year 6 Parents

We feel so excited and privileged to be able to take your child through this special year and share in their
final chapter of primary school. Year 6 is a busy and important year as we prepare to move onto secondary
school; go on a residential away from home and of course, in May, the children will take their SAT tests
(unless the government tell us otherwise).

However, we know that these different times mean that we have a very important part to play in providing
a smooth transition in September. Year 6 at Jennett’s Park will see your child grow and develop into a
young adult, with a strong moral compass that can guide them through all of life’s little obstacles. The
beginning of Year 6 will see us re-establish and re-build our Owl Learning Behaviours and our Rainbow
Promise. To help with this we have set some summer challenges. It is your choice how many of the
challenges that you’d like to complete but we will be looking for every child to share, with the rest of the
class, one of the challenges that they have completed. Details of the challenges are attached with this
letter and can be seen in our video that has been sent out.

We appreciate that the last 18 months have been challenging and the aim of this summer project is not to
give you more to do but we know the summer holidays will look different and a lot of families have asked
us for some ideas for the next 6 weeks. Of course, mixed in with this is the guidance to take a break,
recharge, reenergise and prepare to come back in September with a positive mindset and ready to embark
on our Year 6 journey.

Look after each other, stay safe and we look forward to a fresh start in September.

Yours sincerely

—

David Page and Louise Ballard

Year 6 Class Teachers
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